
AGENDA
Business Affairs Advisory Forum 

October 17, 2013
9:00 – 11:30 a.m.

Masters Hall, Georgia Center
A brief tour of the newly renovated Kellogg Courtyard will be available before the meeting

Blackboard Collaborate

Welcome and Opening Remarks .............................................................................. Dr. Ruppersburg

Finance & Administration Update ................................................................................... Ryan Nesbit

Progress on Administrative Searches...................................................................... Holley Schramski

Facility Management Division
Policy 10 Update .......................................................................................................Cris Taylor 

Human Resources
Open Enrollment .....................................................................Duane Ritter and Travis Jackson

Refreshment Break – 15 minutes 

University Business & Accounting Services Division
Update on the Travel Pilot................................................................................. Chad Cleveland
Providing a W-9 form for UGA ........................................................................ Chad Cleveland
Senate Bill 160 .................................................................................................. Chad Cleveland

Chief Information Officer
ConnectUGA Project Timeline ................................................................................Tracy Giese 
MyID Profile Page Updates.................................................................................... Stacy Boyles

Next Scheduled Meeting of the Business Affairs Advisory Forum: 
February 5, 2014, 9:00 – 11:30 a.m. – Location TBD 

A resource, “Announcements Archive,” is now provided on the BAAF Website 
(www.busfin.uga.edu/baaf) in response to a request from the BAAF Planning Group. All policy-
related announcements sent to the BAAF Listserv, Admin Memo Listserv or related business listservs 
since July 2011 are posted here. Please make a habit of checking this site regularly to stay on top of 
developments. Also, remember that all hand-outs and PowerPoints from today’s meeting will be 
posted on the BAAF Website and that the archived Wimba presentation will be available at the site in 
a few days. Please make use of these resources.


